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Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 122 of 2020 - Swim from Cirkewwa 

(Malta) to Xatt l-Ahmar (Gozo) 
 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 122 of 2020. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that due to 

adverse weather conditions the swim cannot be held on Thursday 15th October 2020. 

 

The swim is now planned to be held on Monday 19th October 2020 departing from 

Cirkewwa (point A) at approximately 1130 hours and is expected to finish in Xatt l-

Ahmar (point B) at approximately 1230 hours. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 122 of 2020 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 122 of 2020 will remain. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211A, 2537 

 

 

 


